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Sunday 6th January 2019 
The Epiphany 

 
 10.30am All Age Worship led by Mr David Fullbrook  

 
WELCOME 

 

It is good to have you with us today, sharing in our Worship.  If you are a 
visitor, new to the area, or just beginning to attend this Church, we 
hope you will feel at home, and that you will come again. 
 
Tea or coffee is served in the Welcome Area after morning Worship.  
Please stay so that we can get to know one another. 
 
So that we may keep in touch, please fill in your details on the Welcome 
card in the church chairs.  There is also a Welcome pack available in the 
Welcome Area listing all our regular events. 
 
Korean-English Bibles available:  
한영성경을 사용하고 싶으시면 안내하시는 분에게 이야기해 주세요. 

 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK, beginning Sunday 6th January 2019 
WEDNESDAY10.30am  Wednesday Fellowship 
 2.00pm Memory Café 
 4.00pm Finance Committee Meeting 
SATURDAY 10.00am Coffee Bar – Kingston Community Refugee   
  Sponsorship 
SUNDAY 13th 10.30am Holy Communion & Covenant Service 
  Led by Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge and Revd Andy Clark 
 

Churches Together in Malden – This week’s PRAYER THEMES 
Kingston Churches’ Action on Homelessness          Joel Project 
 

CHURCH FAMILY NEWS  
Please pray for any you know who are in hospital, bereaved or unwell, or 
who are going through a difficult time. 
 
 

COFFEE BAR, Saturday 12th January 
Karl is running the coffee bar on this day in aid of Kingston Community 
Refugee Sponsorship.  He would welcome offers of help and cakes please.  
Many thanks 
 

WIVES AND FRIENDS 
It has been our practice since the millennium year 2000 to hold an 'in 
house' meal in January.  This year it is our Diamond Anniversary (60yrs) and 
so we are holding this on Saturday 26th January at 6.45pm and we would 
very much like to invite anyone in the Church who has been a member in 
the past or has had any connection with Wives, to join us for this occasion. 
So if you would like to be part of this celebration, please do join us and let 
me know, or you can sign the list in the Welcome Area, by 20th January at 
the latest.                 Doreen Downey 
 

ROTA AVAILABILITY 
Please would you let me know your availability for the February – April 
Coffee Bar and Sunday rotas by Monday 14th January please.   
Many thanks.       Sarah Moore 
 



The Church collection for 30th December 2018 was £395.77.   
The collections for 23rd December were £328.85 in the morning and 
£213.36 at Lessons and Carols.  This made a total of £542.21 which went 
towards the Christmas Tree Festival. 
This is in addition to the weekly average of £900 in direct giving.   

 
PASSION PLAY, Saturday 13th April 2019, Beverley Park 
There will be a first read through of the Passion Play on Saturday 12th 
January at New Malden United Reformed Church at 3.00pm. 
Those wishing to take part will be warmly welcomed.  This is an all age 
project. 
 Des Hancock, Churches Together in Malden 
 

CHRISTMAS TREE FESTIVAL 
Many thanks for your support during the festival and for help with the 
dismantling.   
 
The proceeds were up on last year, boosted by more money in the 
communal jar in addition to the proceeds from the coffee bar and the carol 
singing in the High Street on Saturday 22nd December and collections from 
the 10.30am service and Lessons and Carols on Sunday 23rd December and 
the Christingle service.  In excess of £1700 was raised. 
 
We were also lucky enough to have most of the trees donated to us by the 
people who held a Christmas tree sale on the Church patio on Saturdays 
1st and 10th December. 
 

BEREAVEMENT CAFÉ TRAINING 
A reminder that the training dates for the Bereavement Café are as follows: 
Thursday 17th January 10.00am – 4.30pm  at NMMC 
Saturday 26th January  10.00am – 4.30pm at Princess Alice Hospice 
 

MUSIC IN NEW MALDEN 
Happy New Year! 
It was wonderful to see so many people coming to hear the Harmonie 
Choir and Orchestra in December, and we are looking forward to 
welcoming you back for another exciting concert - the perfect start to 
2019! 
 
The Lakeside Clarinet Quartet are no longer able to perform, so instead we 
are delighted to welcome back pianist Robert Bridge. He will present a 
varied programme of Bach, Boulez and Ravel. 
Bach – French Suite no.5 in G major, BWV 816 
Boulez – Douze Notations  
Ravel – Le Tombeau de Couperin 
 
As always, the concert will last around an hour and will be followed by tea 
and cake. We hope to see you there! 
 
 
 
 This week’s Church flowers have been kindly donated by Eleanor Alleyne and arranged 

by Julie Haines. 

 

 
 

 

 
Church contact information – website www.newmaldenmethodistchurch.com 

 
Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge (Minister) 07932 242789 karl.rutlidge@methodist.org.uk 
 n/a Monday and Friday 
Mrs Sarah Moore (Administrator) 020 8942 1288 nmmc@hotmail.co.uk 
 (Mon & Weds 10.00am- 2.00pm) 
Mrs Julia Morton (Family Worker) 020 8942 1288 nmmcyw@hotmail.co.uk 
Mrs Alison Bullett (Senior Steward) 020 8942 0666 alison.bullett@blueyonder.co.uk  
 
Notices sheet entries to nmmc@hotmail.co.uk or 
020 8942 1288 by 2.00pm Thursday 

 
All songs or hymns printed by NMMC are covered by 
@CCL Licence No. 4804 
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